
 

 

 
 

 
 

Headteacher: Mrs J Cooper 
North End Avenue 

North End 
Portsmouth 

PO2 8NW 
Tel: (023) 9266 1192 
Fax: (023) 9266 6937 

JC/jfh 
 
14 September 2022 
 
Dear Parent 
 

Year 1 & 2 Meet the Author: Simon Philip  
 

We are delighted to say that on Wednesday 21st September your child will have the 
opportunity to meet children's author Simon Philip. Simon is the author of many 
popular children's books such as Esme's Rock and the I Really Want to… series. 
He will be in school to talk to the children about his books and being an author. 
 
There will be an opportunity for your child to buy their own copy of one of his books 
and have it signed by Simon on the day if you wish. The Hayling Island Book Shop 
will be located in the school on the day selling Simon's books at a price of no more 
than £7.  Please send money into school, in an envelope, with your child on the 
day. 
 
We look forward to Simon's visit and are sure the children will thoroughly enjoy the 
experience to listen to and meet with this well-known author. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mrs A Spicer 
English Leader 
 
 

                

 

                

 

                             

 

 

 
 

 


